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Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                                   18th March 2022


School Dinners – 1st Half Summer Term 2022

As the end of this half term is approaching, it is now time to decide if your child will be having either school dinners or packed lunch from home, every day for the 1st half summer term 2022.  If you wish to make a change to the routine you have been following for the 2nd half of the spring term, please email the school office with your child’s name, class and preference to school@tatsfieldtlt.co.uk  by 9.00am Friday 25th March 2022.  If you do not wish to make a change, you do not need to take further action.

[bookmark: _GoBack]School dinners for the 1st half of the summer term will be £2.45 per meal and must be paid for in advance.  You can pay £12.25 weekly or £68.60 for the half term.  Please pay online via PMX on your child’s lunch register account. Children in Key Stage 1 will continue to receive ‘Universal Free School Meals’ and therefore do not have to pay.  

Should you have any queries, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely



Kevin Bellinger
Headteacher
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